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Welcome to the first Ford Sierra Owners Club Bulletin. As most of you will probably be aware, the Club held its AGM on 
the 15th October. There is now a revised Committee in place, voted for by yourselves, the members. A list of current 
committee members will be included in the next Jellymould as well as the Minutes from the AGM. 
 
We hope to use this new Bulletin service as a way to communicate with our non forum-based membership, which has 
always been an issue in the past. 
 
We are aiming to include any new information requiring attention before the quarterly Jellymould arrives on your door-
step. Items included will be things like: 
 

• Any changes to pub meets around the country, from dates to locations, as these do occasionally happen and it is not        
always possible for word of mouth to suffice. 

• Any topics that may require a  member vote  
 

• Requests for assistance via the members 
 
One important issue to attend is that, due to the revision of the Committee, any correspondence to the Club will need to 
be directed via the new Post Office Box, which is: 
 
Ford Sierra Owners Club 
PO BOX 155 
Ashford 
TN23 9EU 
 
This has been mentioned in the last edition of Jellymould, but may have been missed by some members. Any correspon-
dence will be forwarded accordingly to the appropriate official. 
 
To keep costs down for the Club, we would like to aim things like these Bulletins mainly at our non forum-based mem-
bers, so with that in mind, we would ask that all members kindly complete the slip below and return it to the above ad-
dress accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

      

 

 

 

                                        

                                       Do you wish to receive the monthly bulletin?  

           YES / NO 

Membership Number   

Full Name   

Forum User Name (if applicable)   

I am / am not an online active forum member   



    

Club Update 
 
Time for a club update, where the hell is the year going !? This is going to be my last official update as from now on this 
will be carried out by the club secretary. 
 
FSOC National Day at Billing 
Been, gone and got the tee shirt. A fantastic day was had by all and full respect to all those who gave up their time to 
organise and blag stuff. I like to think it was a success but what did you think? Send a report to Jon, our press Secretary. 
 
Stickers 
We have them, they should have been at Billings but the royal fail messed up again. All members currently waiting for 
them in their welcome packs should soon receive one. All membership renewals will have one included.  
 
Merchandise 
The range is growing. We currently have Mugs, Stickers, Key Rings and Tee Shirts. Tee shirts are available to order in 
any size and colour and come with the logo over the left breast. You can also have your name embroidered on it too, 
just ask. Send your requests to the club address and it will forwarded to where it needs to go.  
 
Newsletter  
The Autumn Jellymould is being put together right now and will be out sometime in December. 
 
Members 
We have now hit the 200 paid up member mark. The lucky person will receive a Tee Shirt, Key ring and mug. I will be in 
touch in the near future with who it is. 
 
Hope to here from you soon, 
 
Paul “Sidibear” Elliot 
FSOC President 
  

 
 

Please complete the form on the reverse side and send too: 
 

Ford Sierra Owners Club 
PO BOX 155 

Ashford 
TN23 9EU 


